
Save the Date! 
​

YOU’RE INVITED TO JOIN US ON A FLOAT DOWN THE CLACKAMAS RIVER 
 
 

The purpose of this year’s watershed tour is to provide our 
elected officials and interested citizens a different perspective of 

the Clackamas River by floating down the River from Carver 
Park to Clackamette Park. 

 
Along the way we will see stormwater outfalls, two of 

Clackamas River Basin Council’s restoration projects, lower 
river tributaries that flow into the Clackamas, a railroad 

crossing, and at all four of our lower river drinking water 
intake structures. It should provide you with an unique 

perspective of this amazing river that we get our drinking water from. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

All transportation, meals, and beverages will be provided by the Clackamas River Water Providers. The 
day will begin at Clackamette Park with a light breakfast of coffee, juice and pastries.  Lunch will be 

provided by Enrgkaying at a takeout location on the river.   Information on how to dress, and what you 
will need for the float, will be provided at a later date. 

  
Please RSVP by September 23th 

to Kim Swan, Clackamas River Water Providers 
at kims@clackamasproviders.org 

or (503) 775-6864 
 

Raft space is limited so call early to reserve a space. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Serving 
City of Estacada, City of Lake Oswego, City of Tigard, Clackamas River Water, the North Clackamas 

County Water Commission (Oak Lodge Water Services and City of Gladstone), South Fork Water Board 
(City of Oregon City and City of West Linn), and Sunrise Water Authority (Happy Valley and Damascus) 


